
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
Date: December 2, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   CTE Classroom Computer Labs Replacements 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the 
recommendation to purchase laptop computers, desktop computers, charging 
carts, and related classroom computer lab furniture from CDW-G for specific 
Career Technical Education classrooms at Franklin High School and the Livonia 
Career Technical Center (LCTC). The total amount is $188,930.59 and will be 
funded through a combination CTE “Added Cost” funding and CTE Perkins Grant 
funds. The quotes from CDW-G are attached to this memo.  
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Wednesday, December 9, 2020 
Committee of the Whole meeting. Thank you 
 

 Attachments 
 

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 


